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Happy Memorial Day!
This Memorial Day, we take a moment to reflect and honor 
those who gave their lives in service to our country. Their 
courage, commitment, and sacrifice have secured the 
freedoms we hold dear. May we always remember their 
legacy and never take their sacrifice for granted.

Our offices will be closed on Monday, 
May 26th in observance of Memorial Day.

It's been just over six months since our ITM 
launched, and we’ve truly enjoyed becoming 
a part of the West Peoria community. We've 
also had a great time participating in all the 
fantastic local events - especially the St. 
Patrick’s Day Parade, which was an absolute 
blast!

MAY - JUNE 2025 

NEWSLETTER
THANK YOU WEST PEORIA!

Madison Embry and Emylee Bitner 
thoroughly enjoyed engaging with 
students during the Canton High 
School Career Expo held on Friday, 
April 11th. The event was highly 
s u c c e s s f u l ,  f e a t u r i n g 
approximately 50 booths and 
attracting around 460 students.

Thank You Canton High School, 
C a n t o n  A r e a  C h a m b e r  o f 
Commerce, Spoon River College, 
Canton Park District, University of Illinois Extension, Graham 
Health System, and Fulton County Farm Bureau for planning 
such a wonderful event!

CANTON HIGH SCHOOL CAREER EXPO 

Williamsfield ATM will be down for repairs
Thursday, June 19th. Our office will also
be closed in Celebration of Juneteenth!



CONGRATULATIONS JOE HIGGS

We extend our heartfelt congratulations to Joe on 
reaching an incredible milestone - 35 years with the 
Bank of Farmington. Well done, Joe!
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In the Community

On the morning of March 15th, 2025, Tammy Chatten 
visited Carl Sandburg College in Galesburg to spend time 
with a fantastic group of 8th graders. The students chose 
a career path and then navigated real-life responsibilities 
like housing, transportation, budgeting, and monthly 
bills—gaining valuable insight into what it means to live as 
an adult.

Thank You Tammy for being such a positive influence in 
the Community, and representing the Bank of 
Farmington!

REAL WORLD FINANCIAL LITERACY
AND CAREER EXPLORATION EVENT

CONGRATULATIONS KIMBERLY FORNEY

Kimberly celebrates 5 years of service with the Bank of 
Farmington. Your contributions have been invaluable 
to our team. Congratulations Kimberly!


